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Andrea Marván Saltiel, new commissioner of Cofece  

 

Mexico City, December 13, 2022.- Andrea Marván Saltiel took office this afternoon as 
commissioner of the Federal Economic Competition Commission (Cofece) for a nine-year 
term, after being ratified this afternoon by the Plenum of the Senate of the Republic. 

Andrea Marván Saltiel was proposed by the head of the Federal Executive, after passing the 
knowledge exam applied by the Evaluation Committee, provided for in Article 28 of the 
Political Constitution of the United Mexican States. With her ratification, the Board of 
Commissioners of Cofece is strengthened by having five positions filled out of a total of 
seven. 

The new commissioner holds a degree in Law from the Universidad Iberoamericana and a 
master's degree in the same subject from the University of Chicago. Marván Saltiel is also a 
professor at the Tecnológico de Monterrey, Santa Fe campus. In addition, she has ten years 
of professional experience at Cofece, where until today, she served as general director of 
Competition Advocacy. The Board of Commissioners and those of us who work in Cofece 
congratulate and wish every success to commissioner Andrea Marván Saltiel; we are 
convinced that she will make important contributions to the benefit of competition and free 
market access. 
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MORE COMPETITION FOR A STRONGER MEXICO  

The Federal Economic Competition Commission safeguards competition and free market access.  
Through its work, it seeks better conditions for consumers, that more services  

are supplied with higher quality and that there is a “level-playing-field” for companies  

 


